Newly Discovered Constellations By the 3rd Grade


By, Owen

The third grade just discovered 26 new constellations because our teacher said that 88 weren’t enough constellations! So she forced us to discover new constellations. We started on March 20, 2014.We replicated these discoveries at our private science office and we made our weird stories. We used our own computers to write it up. Our private offices are located at Grand Isle School. Look for our newly discovered constellations.  You can find them on our private website or down our private hallway.      

